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Greetings from the GABC President  

Dear Members, Friends,  
 

we are trying very hard to provide our membership with interesting events and 
opportunities to network, because after all, this is why the GABC was founded 
26 years ago.  
Particularly our events in cooperation with other European Chambers are giving you a host 
of opportunities to meet business people from different backgrounds,  
while also listening to very interesting subjects. These events are getting more and more 
popular and in case you have not joined one of them, try it out, and you will be  

positively surprised. Those of you who attended our annual Award of Excellence celebra-
tion on May 22 certainly enjoyed an evening with a very worthy award recipient  
and we got excellent feedback from you.  
But there is a lot more coming up in the next days and weeks and I urge you to look at the 
mails sent to you by our GABC office, giving you all the relevant details. We all can only 
benefit  from an active membership.  

 

We are also looking into setting up events in Broward County to cater to our Members 
there, so that they do not always have to endure the I-95 in rush hour. Please stay tuned 
for further information in the days to come.  
 

The European Union elections turned out to be a stunning defeat for many established par-
ties. Whilst controversial discussions are needed in any democracy, it remains to be seen  

if this has a major impact, e.g. on the trade talks between the EU and the US.....  
 

Save the Date: November 9 is a special day in recent German history. It is the day The 
Wall came down and I guess most all of Germans remember where they were when this 
happened.  
It was certainly one the most emotional moments in my life. Well, this historic event is now 
already 25 years ago and the Consulate General together with the GABC and other inter-
est groups are planning a big and joyful celebration in downtown Miami and whilst it is too 
early to give specific details, you may want to keep the day free of other obligations....  
 

Here is hope that we have yet another hurricane free season, a great soccer World Cup 
with Germany winning it all, and a wonderful summer in general.  
 

Michael Claus  

President  
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The Future of EU -US Relations -  What Benefits Will the TTIP Bring?  
             

Half-day conference hosted by the Delegation 
of the European Union to the United States 

 
Increase your knowledge and understanding of the EU-US relationship and its importance to 
the American public. The conference will feature an active Panel Discussion highlighting the 
benefits of the Transatlantic Trade and Investment Partnership (TTIP) for both sides of the 

Atlantic, and will include an exhibition and networking reception. 
 

June 19th, 2014 from 7:30am - 12:30pm at 
 

The Bankers Club of Miami 
One Biscayne Tower, 14th Floor 

Miami, FL 33131 

            

European Breakfast Seminar - Reinaldo Bor-

ges at Greenberg Traurig  

The German American Business Chamber, in 
collaboration with the European Chambers of 
Commerce in Miami, are pleased to invite you to 
the next Business Seminar Series on the topic 
of     

"Risk and challenges for your business due 

to climate change and rising sea levels"  by 

Reinaldo Borges, R.A.,AIA, NCARB   

Wednesday June 11th, 2014 from 8:30am - 
10:00am                                                                       

Greenberg Traurig                                                
333 SE 2nd Ave, Suite 4400                                
Miami, FL 33131 

Members: free     Non-Members: $20 

Upcoming GABC Events  
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New Trustee Member:   

 

 

 

v. Einem & Partner was founded in 1924 and since has provided legal services to medium-

sized companies in all fields of commercial and business law. The law firm operates from its 

offices in Frankfurt/Main and Bremen. Partners of the firm specialize in the fields of corporate, 

employment, commercial, insolvency, intellectual property, tax and construction law. The firm 

practises in international commercial law and has strong ties with partner law firms in Europe, 

the US and Latin America. 

Senior partner Thomas Rinne practises in international commercial and trade law, distributor-

ship and commercial agency law. He has been listed in  Best Lawyers in Germany in the 

practice area of Trade Law. Thomas Rinne also specializes in International Arbitration both as 

counsel and arbitrator.  He works from the Frankfurt office and is also admitted to the Barce-

lona Bar Association as Spanish lawyer (Abogado). Member of the Board of the Official Span-

ish Chamber of Commerce in Germany. Working languages: German, English, Spanish, 

French. 

Contact: Dr. Thomas Rinne - Rechtsanwalt (Germany) and Abogado (Spain) 

v. Einem & Partner 

Goethestrasse 7 

60313 Frankfurt/Main 

Germany 

Office:+49 (0) 69 920 34 79-0, Fax: +49 (0) 69 920 34 79-15  
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New Corporate Member:   

 

 

 

 

 

Headquartered in Miami, City National Bank (CNB) is the financial institution to which Floridi-
ans have turned for more than 65 years. With more than $4.9 billion in assets, CNB is the fifth
-largest financial institution based in the state. City National Bank is one of the most liquid and 
best capitalized banks in Florida and is rated 5-stars "Superior" by BauerFinancial. CNB was 
voted Best Community Bank, Best Business Bank, Best Bank for Commercial Real Estate, 
Best Bank for Jumbo Loans and a top private bank by the readers of the Daily Business Re-
view. The South Florida Business Journal named it Business of the Year in 2013 and Com-
munity Bank of the Year in 2013 and 2011. CNB offers a diversified portfolio of financial prod-
ucts and services at 26 convenient banking centers from Miami-Dade County to the greater 
Orlando area.  

 
 
 

Contact: Lilliam Zanatti 

 

1450 Brickell Avenue, Suite 2800 

Miami, FL  33131 

305-577-7694  Office 

305-332-4622  Mobile 

305-577-5352  Fax 
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European Networking Event  

On April 3rd, the GABC invited its members to a networking event at Nothing But The Best in 
Brickell / The Roads together with other European chambers in Miami. The networking event 
was well attended by over 300 guests. Complimentary drinks and appetizers were served by the 
restaurant and the event didnôt end until late that night.  
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http://www.nothingbuthebestmiami.com
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European Networking Event  

On June 4th, the GABC held another networking event, this time at Toscana Divino in Brickell 
together with the other European chambers in Miami.  

The networking event was very well attended by over 250 guests. Toscana Divino offered a 
complimentary drink and appetizers were served.  
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 Do you have a story for our next newsletter? We want to hear it! To submit a story 
for next monthôs edition please send an email to: info@gabc.us 


